
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS OCTOBER 9, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  670 

PREPARATION HYMN:  656 

COMMUNION HYMN: 519 

RECESSIONAL HYMN*: 699 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

9:30 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word in them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

OCTOBER 8, 2016  TO  OCTOBER 16, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 
10-08      4:00 PM   James & Alice Davidson –  

The Family 

Nicholas & Margaret Shiely –  

The Family 

10-09 9:30 AM Dick Brazell – Bob & Donna Lull 

Dorothy Ward –  

Joseph & Jean Hanrahan 

Charles Collamer –  

Wilson Nieces & Nephews 

10-10    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

10-11   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

10-12     7:30 AM Dorothy Barnao – The people of St. 

Joseph’s Church 

10-13     7:30 AM Jean Stuart – Jeannette Mattison 

10-14     7:30 AM Mass 

10-15   4:00 PM Suzanne Godshalk – The Family 

Barbara Foti – 

 Jeannette Mattison 

10-16 

 

    9:30 AM Sylvia DeMarco – The Family 

Helen Swits (9th anniversary) –  

The Family 

Josephine Desimone –  

Elena Isabella 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 10-10 Gal 4:22-24 ,26-27, 31-5:1     Lk 11:29-32 

Tues.  10-11 Gal 5:1-6                                    Lk 11:37-41 

Wed.   10-12 Gal 5:18-25                               Lk 11:42-46 

Thur.   10-13 Eph 1:1-10                                Lk 11:47-54 

Fri.      10-14 Eph 1:11-14                              Lk 12:1-7 

Sat.     10-15 Eph 1:15-23                              Lk 12:8-12 

Sun.    10-16 Ex 17:8-13  2 Tm 3:14-4:2      Lk 18:1-8 

Sponsor of the Week 

Scotia Optical 
scotiaoptical.com 

Eye exams by appointment 

*Frames  *Lenses 

*Repairs  *Sunglasses 

301 Mohawk Ave. 

346-2627 
Mon.– Fri. 9:00 – 6:00 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – OCTOBER  15 AND 16,  2016 

     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack K. Burke 

CUP 1 L. Neals C. O’Connor 

CUP 2 S. Ernst J. Guzewich 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 B. Keegan M. O’Connor 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 M. Boniewski S. Casella 

CUP 3 B. Corlew K. Gillette 

CUP 4 T. Neals R, Evans 

SERVER J. Janack W. Schnore 

SERVER  K. Ostrander 

GREETER M. Cybalski C. & A. Candida 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 9/26-10/2/16 
OFFERTORY  $4,531.91 ENVELOPE USERS  156 

ELECTRONIC GIVING  2,154.00 ELECT. USERS    23 

CHILDREN           .80 ATTENDANCE   346 

DEBT REDUCTION  1,080.09   

FUEL       37.00   

ALL SAINTS       20.00   

DONATIONS     600.00   

MEMORIALS       25.00   

MASS STIPENDS     120.00   

FUNDRAISING      675.00   

TOTAL INCOME $9,243.80 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,752.93 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Building Maintenance collection. Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,997.25 and $1,602.00 

was withdrawn for various repair/maintenance items 

during the month of September.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. Oct. 11 Sandwich Making – 11:00 AM - PC 

 City Mission Meal – 5:00 PM - CM 

Wed. Oct. 12 Prayer & Worship – 7:00 PM - R 

Thurs. Oct. 13 Bereavement Comm. – 7:00 PM - R 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as well as 

those in hospitals and nursing homes and all of our 

shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends, and those 

who have died recently.   Keep in your prayers the 

men and women in our armed forces who are serving 

our country. 



TWENTY-EIGHTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME OCTOBER 9, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

Please welcome: 

 

Mateo Philip Weinman, son of Philip 

and Lindsay and Macie Rose Puffer, 

daughter  of Eric and Hannah.  They 

will receive the SACRAMENT OF 

BAPTISM on October 9th. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, October 10th 

in observance of Columbus Day. 

 

There will be no Faith Formation classes Monday, 

October 10th in observance of Columbus Day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Community Outreach – City Mission Evening Meal 

  
Can you be part of the team that will serve the 

evening meal at City Mission on Tuesday, October 

11th?  You and your family members 

are invited to participate in this 

rewarding experience and meet some 

wonderful people at City Mission.  The 

start time is 5:00 PM and you will be finished and on 

your way home by 6:30 PM.  If you’d like to 

participate, please sign up on the sheet posted on the 

bulletin board in Holy Family Hall or contact Kathy 

Brooks on 280-1478 or email 

brookska@nycap.rr.com.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Anyone in need of help with leaf pickup?  

We received a call from the Scotia-Glenville 

Middle School informing us of “Make a 

Difference Day”. The students are 

available October 22nd to rake and bag 

leaves. Please call the parish office so 

we can make arrangements. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Just a reminder to our “snowbirds” ~ 

please give the office a call and let us 

know when you will be leaving and 

whether you wish to receive mail while 

you are away for the winter months 

(including the Evangelist).  Thanks! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thanks to everyone who 

helped after the 9:30 mass 

last weekend move chairs for 

the rug cleaning ~ you did it in 

record time (perfect example 

of many hands making light 

work!).  Thanks also to Len Burke, Frank Coleman, 

Larry DeMarco, Tom Hyland & Jim Kehoe who came 

back for two days to move chairs again as well as put 

the church back together when the job was finished. 
 

 
                     

Youth Ministry Reminder 

 

Next Sunday’s 9:30 AM mass will be our 

Confirmation Commitment Mass.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Cub Scout Pack 62 will be having their 

annual popcorn sale before and after 

both masses next week in Holy Family 

Hall.   Please stop by and support them, 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This is the last weekend that tickets will 

be available in Holy Family Hall for the Ziti 

Dinner, Gas Raffle, 50/50 as well as the 

Boscov’s Shopping Passes (dinner & 

raffle tickets will be available at the Ziti 

Dinner, but the dinner tickets will be full-price).  Help 

is still needed for the Ziti Dinner in the following 

areas:  serving line, take-out area, serving (high 

school students needed!), ticket sales and 

breakdown/clean up.  Please get your “pink” sheet in 

this weekend so we can properly plan for this event. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Check out the display in Holy Family Hall of 

some of the items that will be available 

for our Silent Auction that is being held 

during the Ziti Dinner.  This is just a 

small sampling of what will be available 

for bidding (this is a great place to start your 

Christmas shopping!).  Just a reminder:  don’t forget 

to bring your quarters to the Ziti Dinner as we will be 

having special games of 25¢ Bingo while  

we wait for the Silent Auction results.  

Winners will be able to pick a prize of their 

choice from the “Prize Patrol” cart if their 

number is called.  Kids as well as adults 

are welcome to play. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Lectors ~ the 2017 Lector Workbooks are 

now available in the back sacristry.  Please be sure to 

sign out your copy so we can be sure every Lector 

receives a copy.  This workbook provides all Lectors 

with the opportunity to review their readings in 

advance of the date of your assignment ~ be sure to 

take advantage of this important source of 

information. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Former parishioner, Julia Catozzi, will be 

celebrating her 100th birthday on October 

19th.  Julia regularly attended Saturday vigil 

mass before moving to N.H. to be closer 

to her family.  There is a card in Holy 

Family Hall for anyone who would like to wish her a 

Happy 100th. 

mailto:brookska@nycap.rr.com
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